

Christina Stacey < cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Tonight's ZBA Hearing re: 122 Anderson St.

Cynthia L. Cochran ccochran@maine.rr.com
To: Christina Stacey cstacey@portlandmaine.gov

Thu, Jan 19, 2017 at 12:36 PM

Hi Chris.

Thank you for this information.

I have previously spoken with Mike Cardente and was informed by him about the details of this request.

I am a resident of East Bayside and a frequent visitor to Coffee By Design. These parking spaces are quite precious for this business and its patrons. Since all the parties impacted by this property are in agreement with its current status and use, I add my wholehearted support for this variance request.

Please submit my comments to the zoning board for tonight's meeting, as I will not be able to attend in person.

Thank you!

Cynthia L. Cochran 17 Hammond Street Portland, ME 04101 (207) 773-0522 [Quoted text hidden]

[Quoted text hidden]

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.